
The CanTeen
February Break Lock-In 2020

“Not just an overnight, it’s a connection!!”

FYI
YOU KEEP THIS!!

Who:   Anyone who is in 8th – 12th grades 

What: A fun-filled, activity packed overnight Lock-In at the CanTeen
 
When: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 – Wednesday, February 19, 2020
               Arrive @ The CanTeen: Tuesday @ 9:00 p.m.

Pick up @ The CanTeen: Wednesday @ 7:00 a.m.

Forms:        Field Trip Permission Slip and Expectations “Contract”
 

Fee:            The cost for this trip is $5.00 
                   

Parents/Guardians and Participants:  The overnight Lock-In is planned out  
                     From the time you arrive on Tuesday night & leave on Wednesday
                     morning by a group of your peers.  There will be some free time as                
                     well. Adult staff members will chaperone the Lock-In.  

  Participants who do not follow the CanTeen expectations will be dealt 
  with immediately & may be banned from future CanTeen trips or
  Lock-Ins.

        **Permission slips ARE DUE BY MONDAY 2/7/20
            We must have a minimum of 20 participants to hold a Lock-In

 

In case of an emergency, please contact
Toni Brauchle (315)491-3314 or

Amy Venditte (315)382-0775
Thank You,
The CanTeen Staff
315-699-1391


